St. Paul's Church of England (A) Primary School



Emsworth Crescent Pendeford Wolverhampton WV9 5NR

Headteacher: Mrs J. Ferretti Telephone No: 01902 558621

Email: stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk Website: www.stpaulscofeprimaryschool.co.uk

9th November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Next week we will marking two events in school.

Monday 13th November marks the start of Anti-bullying Week. Throughout the week, the children will be discussing issues around bullying and developing an understanding of what bullying is, the impact it can have and the importance of telling others. This year's theme is 'Make a Noise About Bullying'. Anti-bullying Week begins with 'Odd Socks Day' – all the children need to do is wear odd socks! It is a great way of celebrating what makes each of us unique and sharing the joy of difference!

The children will take part in Anti-bullying activities throughout the week and join a whole school worship on Monday during which we will discuss zero-tolerance behaviours at our school (more information to be shared with parents about this separately.)

On Friday 18th November, we will be joining in with Children In Need. This year's theme is 'Be SPOTacular'. For a £1 donation (cash – please send into class in the morning), children can wear their own clothes and are encouraged to wear something spotty to show their support.

Monday 14th – wear odd socks!

Friday 18^{th} – own clothes and wear something spotty - £1 donation to Children in Need









Best wishes, Mrs J Ferretti Headteacher







